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   The World Socialist Web Site will alter its normal
Monday-through-Saturday publishing schedule over the
holiday period. During the week of the New Year
holiday, the WSWS will suspend publication Monday,
December 31 through Wednesday, January 2, resuming
on Thursday, January 3.
   The WSWS editorial staff extends the warmest
holiday greetings to all of our readers.
 

To contact the WSWS and the
Socialist Equality Party visit:

wsws.org/contact
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